
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
APRIL & MAY 2018 

The Easter Season is here—
and with it, a time of 
gratitude. We have 

resources to express our 
gratitude to all those who 
participated in CRS Rice 

Bowl this Lent. 

† Easter Joy: A Thank You Video 
Share this brief video with your faith 
community to thank them for 
participating in CRS Rice Bowl. 
(Available in English and Spanish) 
 

† A Certificate of Appreciation 
Give this certificate to individuals or 
communities that embodied the 
culture of encounter this Lent. 
(Available in English and Spanish) 
 

† A Letter of Thanks from the Bishop 
Adapt and share this letter of gratitude 
from your local bishop. 
(Available in English and Spanish) 
 

† Thank You Ads 
Place an ad in your local Catholic 
newsletter or paper to share the spirit 
of gratitude. 
(Contact us for more information) 
 
Find these resources and more at 
crsricebowl.org/diocese#thanks. 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLt5PsPjJAk-2gYW3ln67ezVds52lEo9EM
https://www.facebook.com/groups/129660724343779/
https://twitter.com/catholicrelief
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4fvD-1aPRwc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oa-k4h4tnNQ&index=32&list=PLt5PsPjJAk-2gYW3ln67ezVds52lEo9EM
https://www.crsricebowl.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/17US643-RB-Certificate-ENG.docx
https://www.crsricebowl.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/17US643-RB-Certificate-SP.docx
https://www.crsricebowl.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/Bishops-Thank-You-Letter-2018.docx
https://www.crsricebowl.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/Bishops-Thank-You-Letter-2018-Spanish.docx
mailto:stephanie.coppola@crs.org
https://www.crsricebowl.org/dioceses#thanks


 

 

 

 
Your community’s Lenten gifts change lives 
around the world—and around the block. 
 
Did you know that 25% of every donation to CRS Rice Bowl 
remains in your local diocese to help alleviate hunger and 
poverty? It’s true! And it’s making a big difference. 
 
Learn more about the process and its impact with our new 
video, CRS Rice Bowl Helps Your Local Community, 
available in English and Spanish.   
 
Are you responsible for administering this local portion of 
gifts?  
 
Check out our Stewardship Policy document to learn more! 
 

But before we can begin changing lives through your Lenten gifts… 

Remember! Catholic Relief Services asks that you complete the 2018 Revenue 
Reporting form on or before August 31, 2018. This allows the CRS Rice Bowl team to 
begin putting your community’s Lenten gifts to work as soon as possible—and allows 
our team to return your diocese’s local portion of CRS Rice Bowl funds. 
 
You can find the form here: http://ricebowl.crs.org/  
 
Need more info on the process? Review this webinar and this document. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iudxAHbiBdE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0-9cou0cklk
https://www.crsricebowl.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/CRS-Rice-Bowl-Revenue-Stewardship-Policy.pdf
http://ricebowl.crs.org/
https://crsmeetings.adobeconnect.com/p7c4tidftc6/
https://www.crsricebowl.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/Using-Your-Local-25.pdf

